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Reminders 

Are you looking to contribute to an OC
committee?  One spot just became
available on the yearbook committee!  This
committee fills up fast so sign up quickly to
join this fun and creative committee. 

Sign-Up Here

PTKs - dismiss at 1:30
Feb 7-8 Let others know our

lottery is open.   
Apply here

Join the fabulous OC
team.  Share with those
who would be amazing.

Applications

The OC is celebrating 45 years.  Join our
committee to help plan a wonderful
celebration.  Email exec@ocslc.org for more
information. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4fa9ad29aafbc07-20222023#/
https://openclassroom.slcschools.org/
https://slcschools.tedk12.com/hire/index.aspx


Parent Portal
Please make sure you have accessed the parent portal in Power School.
This will be the way parents are able to gain directory information for
students in their child's class.  

Specific instructions may be found on our website by clicking on the
STUDENTS tab and then click on the Parent/Student Portal.   

Download the app and have access to your child's attendance and class
directory information at your fingertips. 

Please contact your homeroom teacher or Nicole if you need help. 

Attendance
Why does attendance matter?  Students who are chronically absent, which is
10 or more days in one school year, have a more difficult time with friends,
social adjustment, and have a higher risk of dropping out of high school.  Our
students are currently forming their foundational knowledge that will help
them later in life.  Students who are not here miss out on many fun activities,
social interactions, and the opportunity to expand their knowledge.  Our
teachers work hard to help these students keep up and feel included, but this
doesn't change the struggle the student faces.  Please review your child's
attendance and, if needed, make a plan with them to support more consistent
attendance.  Teachers and staff are here to offer support in any way
possible.  Please let us know if we can help. 


